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The new bus service means that I now have to drive more often. To get into city from 
Coogee I take a bus to Randwick, get out and walk to light rail. At night it is not safe going 
home and having to change and walk to the bus. Coogee had excellent, well used bus 
services and this government has taken them away. Public transport is for the public. I 
suggest the people cutting these services get out and try to get around. For young mothers 
and elderly people going out now means three forms of transport when before it was one. 
At present when I go into the city for concerts, Opera etc. I need to drive to LKingsford and 
park and then take the light rail. Once on light rail trip is easy but getting to a stop nearby is 
impossible. Why an interchange was not built at Randwick amazes me. It seems that there is 
no consideration for people who have need of public transport. I hope all the changes are re 
onsidered. 


